
Est. 1923 Phone: 0731-2400003

Govt. New Law College, Indore
G.A.C.C. Campus, A.B.rRoad, Indore

Email: heenlcind@mp.eov.in, principalgnlcindore@yahoo.com

Date :29/12/2021
.l

Minutes of the Meeting of OBC Committee

A complaint has been received on 20-09-2021 that OBC students have not

received the scholarship of OBC. Matter was taken up before the committee, the in

charge of the committee informed that the student has not submitted the passbook. It was

resolved that the in charge of the committee should take matter to the OBC department of

collectorate of Indore.

The following members attended the meeting:

L fh. Inamur Rahman (Chairman)

2. Prof. Narendra Dev (Coordinator)

3. Prof. Vipin Kumar Mishra

4. Dr. Kishor Chitre
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Coordinator of OBC Committee Chairman of the committee


